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Thia matter ie being dealt with by Charles Thuaire on O2O 7974
5867.

Dear sir/Madam,

Acknowledging Receipt of a Revised Application

We hawe received your revised planning application dated 9Eh July
2002, for Ehe properEy listed be1ow.

Address: 14 NEW END SOITARE LONDOAI Nw3 l-LN

The Proposed Work:
Manaard roof exteneion.
(Plane sulmj.ttsed).

We checked and registsered tshe applicaEion on 10/07/2002. The
applicaEion number j-s set out at the E.op of this lett.er.

we make every efforE to reach a decision as s,oon as possible and
hawe seE ourselves Ehe targec this year of deciding at Least. 558
of all the applications we recej.ve witshin I weeks. You should
therefore receiwe a decision on your applicatsion by 4th Septeriber
2002. However, we are IegaIIy required to consults on your
application, and we may aleo need tso clarify or discuss certsain
aapectsE of iE before we are able t.o make a reconunendaEion on your
proposal . Your application may Eherefore tsake longer Ehan the
sEatutory 8 week period to deal with.

If you wanE tso check t,he progreE,s of your application pleaee
cont.act the officer named above on the telephone number given a!
the top of Ehe letter. If Ehe officer is unavailable you should be
able tso leave a meeeage on Ehe Voicemail service or to speak Eo
another officer within Ehe team.
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MosE applications are decided by officers under powers delegated
to tshem by the Council's Developmen! Control Sub Corunittee. Some
applications, such as major schemes being recommended for
approval , or applications which are of significant 1oca1 interest,
will always be decided by that committee.

We expect that this application will be decided by the DevelopmenL
Control Sub-ConrniEtee

If you do nots receive a decision by Lhe above date, Vou have thf
right of appeal to the Planning InspecEorate aftser tshat dat.e,
Appeal forms are only available from the Planning Inspectorate at
TolIgatse House, Hoult.on SEreeE, Bristol BS2 9DJ. Their telephone
number ig 0117 987 8000.

If you need advice on wheat,her to appeal , the Planning
Inspectorate produce a leaflet "A Guide to Planning Appeals'l
available from their office. AftsernativeLy, tshe leaflet produced
by Lhe Royal Town Planning InsEitute "Shou]d I Appeal" is
available from the One Stop RecepEion aL the Town IIa11, or you can
seek independent advice from Planning Aid for London which is a
charitabl-e body st.af f ed by volunteers. Their Eefephone number is
0207 6L3 4435.

Direct.or of Environment Department RevackL
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